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City of Alachua

MIEKE DAROZA. RODOLFO VALLADARES, P.E.
Cr1y MANAGER DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SERVICES

INTER-OFFICE COMMUNICATION
DATE: July 26, 2022

TO: Kathy Winburn, AICP
Planning & Community Director

FROM: Rodolfo Vailadares, P.E.
Public Services Director

RE: Tara Baywood Phase | Final Plat

Public Services received Tara Baywood Phase 1 & 2 Construction Drawings on July 11, 2022,
The coversheet for the drawing set is signed and sealed by a Professional Engineer dated
July 11, 2022.

Public Services has reviewed the subject development and offers the following comment{s).

APPROVED. Previous comments by Public Services have been incorporated within the
submitted document.

Please advise me | you have questions or require additional information. Regards.
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